
VIP Parent Service Opportunities – March 2020 
 
Dear BCS Community, 
 
Please see the upcoming service opportunities below. 
 
  
ELEMENTARY TEACHER NEEDS ASSISTANCE 
Paint touch up on a small table and matching benches for my classroom library by March 20th. I 
will provide the supplies; this may be taken and worked on over Spring Break if needed. Earn 4 
hours VIP 
CONTACT:​  Britney Gittinger at ​bgittinger@brentwoodchristian.org  
 
BCS MOTHERS OF PRESCHOOLERS (MOPS) PROGRAM​ – 2nd & 4th Mondays, 
9:30-11:30am 
Do you enjoy singing and reading to young people? Volunteers are needed to help with 
childcare during our new MOPS program. All materials and crafts for the day are pre-planned 
and provided. All that’s needed is you!  
When: 2nd and 4th Mondays, 9:30-11:30 (March 23 rd, April 13th, and 27th, May 11th) 
Remember:​ BCS grandparents can also assist and help you earn these VIP hours. 
CONTACT:​ Shemika Davis at ​sdavis@brentwoodchristian.org 
 
ATHLETIC CONCESSIONS 
Help support BCS athletics! In order to offer concessions at every home varsity game, we need 
VIPs just like you. Sign-ups are now open for parent volunteers. This is a great way to earn your 
VIP hours and get a chance to show your school spirit! This opportunity is for all parents, not 
just parents of BCS athletes. 
CONTACT:​ Becky Lynn Caffey at ​bcaffey@brentwoodchristian.org 
 
LUNCHROOM VOLUNTEERS NEEDED​ -  Daily from 11:30am to 12:30pm 
Volunteers are needed to assist in the lunchroom during the elementary lunch period. 
Duties include helping students open food and drink containers, assisting as needed in cleaning 
up their tables, throwing away trash and sweeping. The following time slots are available 
Monday thru Friday (except for holidays and early release days), 11:00am-12:00am and 
11:30am-12:30pm. 
 
Cafeteria Sign Up >> 
 
PARENTS IN PRAYER ​- Every Friday 8:10am 
All parents, grandparents, and caregivers are invited to join Parents in Prayer every week to 
pray for our students, faculty, staff, other BCS parents, and our community.  We believe we are 
called to pray without ceasing and lives are transformed when Brentwood’s parents gather 
together to pray.  Parents in Prayer meet every Friday morning at 8:10am in the Brentwood 
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Oaks Church of Christ Library. Parents receive one VIP hour for each prayer meeting they 
attend. 
CONTACT​: Laurie Weston at ​laurieweston@austin.rr.com​ if you have any questions about 
Brentwood’s Parents in Prayer. 
 
 
See what’s going on with PTF: ​https://www.facebook.com/brentwoodptf 
 
 
It’s a great day to be a Brentwood Bear! 
Brentwood Christian School 
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